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Partnerschaftsverein Cuxhaven-Penzance e.V. 

   
    To all our friends in Penzance                

             
         Cuxhaven,      16.12.2021 

 
 

Dear friends in Penzance, 
 
Christmas is coming and we have still not met again since 2019. 
Unfortunately, your trip to Cuxhaven in May 2021 could not take place again due to the 
Covid19 pandemic. 
In Germany the numbers of Covid19 infections are increasing every day. 
The infection rate is much higher than at the beginning of the pandemic.  
 
Nevertheless, we tried to maintain a reasonably normal twinning association life this year. 
At the beginning of August we played boules in the “Kurpark Döse”. Our annual general 
meeting also took place at the end of August.  
In November we watched the film “Victoria and Abdul” in the House of Youth.  
The film tells the story of Abdul Karim who arrives from India to participate in Queen 
Victoria’s golden jubilee.  
This film was worth watching, all members who came enjoyed it. The actors were fantastic. 
 
On December 9th we had planned our traditional Christmas dinner, but as a precaution we 
canceled it. The year will soon be over. 
 
All of us hope that we can get back to our normal life perhaps next year. We all miss our 
friends from Penzance. 
 
We are sending the new Cuxhaven calendar to you again this year, so that you don't 
forget Cuxhaven completely. We hope, that you like the new photos.  
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We are looking forward to our next exchanges and we wish you all from the bottom of our 
hearts that you stay healthy and that we will meet again in Cuxhaven as soon as possible.  
 
Many greetings from all your friends in Cuxhaven. 
 
Love and best wishes to all of you from your 
                                                                                                                

Margitta  
 
Chairwoman of the Twinning Association 
Cuxhaven-Penzance 
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